GEORGE SASSOWER

i 16 LAKE STREET
i WHITE PLAINS, N.Y. 10603
|

914-949-2169

i March 3, 1994
Martin H. Brownstein, Esq.

Appellate Division, Second Dept.
45 Monroe Place,
Brooklyn, NY 11201

Re: Robert H. Straus, Esq.

Dear Mr. Brownstein,

I received your letter of February 22, 1994, on March

1, 1994, the February 23 postmark indicated a proper mailing.
Otherwise stated, the delay was not of youxr doing. Thanks.

However, my <records indicate a complaint made to the
Tenth Judicial District on February 8, 1988 (Richard (. Cahn,
Esg.), which was neither acknowledged nor processed. My records
also reveal a complaint to that District on January 13, 1983
(D.A. Denis Dillon and Robert Rivers, Esq. [since disbarred])
also not acknowledged or processed.

Since the Tenth Judicial District does not respond to
my letters, I would appreciate your advise as to why those
complaints were not acknowledged or processed.

I would also appreciate your advise as to what happened
to my prior complaints against Mr. Straus, which were not
acknowledged or processed.

Thank You.
Very truly yours,
CEORGE SASS0WER
cc: Grievance Committee, Tenth Judicial District

Robert H. Straus, E=sg.



